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Residential Burglary Suspect Arrested 

 
Location:  Multiple locations along the I-280 corridor – San Mateo County 

 

Type of Crime: PC 460(a) –  Residential burglary 

    PC 487(a) –  Grand theft 

    PC 647(h) – Loiter on private property 

    VC 10852 – Tamper with a motor vehicle 

 

Suspect:   Nathan James Hubbard (29-year-old San Jose resident) 

 

Woodside, CA - In March of 2023 Detectives began investigating a series of residential 

burglaries and trespassing complaints located along the I-280 corridor within San Mateo 

County. With the help of residential security systems, Automated License Plate Readers 

(ALPRs) and witness statements, the suspect was identified as Nathan James Hubbard.  

 

On October 12, 2023, with the assistance of San Jose Police Department, Detectives 

contacted Hubbard within the City of San Jose. Detectives arrested Hubbard for the above 

listed charges and later booked him into the Maguire Correctional Facility.   

 

Based on this investigation, it is believed Hubbard is possibly associated with other 

unreported/unidentified burglaries. We ask anyone who may have information about this 

case to please contact Det. A. Baggetta at abaggetta@smcgov.org or Det. E. Storch at 

estorch@smcgov.org. Alternatively, you may also remain anonymous by calling the San 

Mateo County Sheriff’s Office Anonymous Tip Line at 1.800.547.2700.   

 

mailto:abaggetta@smcgov.org
mailto:estorch@smcgov.org


 

Page | 2 
 

This arrest made possible by the utilization of our Automated License Plate Reader 

(ALPR) system, exemplifies the power of interagency cooperation and cutting-edge 

technology in combating crime. The Automated License Plate Reader system known 

as Flock Safety Cameras, are deployed strategically across our respective jurisdictions, 

played a crucial role in the identification and subsequent apprehension of the suspect. 

 

The San Mateo County Sheriff’s Office remains committed to leveraging state-of-the-

art technologies like the Automated License Plate Reader system to enhance public 

safety and maintain the security of our communities. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Written by: Sergeant Donnie Burnett, Investigations Bureau 
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